
         

 
 

  

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/212      Date: 05.02.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 
 

Subject: QNSA Accreditation Achievement – Thank You for Your Support 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are thrilled to share that our school has successfully secured QNSA Accreditation for 

three years. Our performance in the QNSA evaluation has been rated "Effective" across all 

categories and "Very Effective" in Learners' Development & Care. This achievement 

reflects our dedication to educational excellence and continuous growth. 

We deeply appreciate your unwavering support and active participation in the QNSA Parents’ 

Meeting. Your valuable insights and commitment, despite your busy schedules, have played 

a significant role in this success. 

Together, we will continue striving for excellence and fostering the best learning environment 

for our students. 

Thank you once again for being an essential part of our journey! 
 

Warm regards, 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


